
The Reading Corner

On 6th March, we will be celebrating
World Book Day!

Children are invited to come dressed as
their favourite book character or in

their pyjamas.

We would love to see your pictures of
the children reading in unusual places

and if you are feeling artsy,
you could even make a story

box!

How to Support Your
Child at Home

World Book DayAccelerated
Reader

We are launching our

new reading

comprehension program

with lots of rewards in

place! Children will have a

book with a ZPD code

inside that they can

complete a quiz on at

school once they have

finished reading it. When

each class reaches

certain milestones of the

amount of words they

have read as a class in

total, they will receive

whole class rewards. You

can help your child by

reading with them at

home lots!

A monthly Reading round-up from Saint Mary’s!

Please ensure you are reading every night for at
least 10 minutes with your child. While they are
reading, you should ask them questions to check
their understanding. It is also useful to read the
same passage to your child before they read it,
to show them how it should sound. 


